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3-107.C you are required to notify the Director of any facility expansion, production increase,
or process modification that would result in any change in the discharge of water quality or
volume.

Pursuant to Section 3-109.G.4, this plan is for a period of five (5) years. This approval will
expire January 12, 1999, and you should submit an application for renewal in ample time before
this date. Note that under Section 5-101.G of the regulations, if a discharger submits a
discharge plan renewal application at least 180 days before the discharge plan expires and is in
compliance with the approved plan, then the existing discharge plan will not expire until the
application for renewal has been approved or disapproved.

The discharge plan application for the Salado Brine Sales No. 3 Brine Facility is subject to the
WQCC Regulation 3-114 discharge plan fee. Every billable facility submitting a discharge plan
will be assessed a fee equal to the filing fee of fifty (50) dollars plus the flat fee of one-
thousand, three-hundred and eighty (1380) dollars for brine extraction facilities.

The OCD has not received your $50 filing fee or $1380 flat fee (total fee $1430). The filing
fee is due upon receipt of this letter. The flat fee for an approved discharge plan may be paid
in a single payment due at the time of approval, or in equal annual installments over the duration
of the discharge plan, with the first payment due upon receipt of this approval.

Please make all checks out to: NMED - Water Quality Management and addressed to the
OCD Santa Fe Office.

On behalf or the staff of the Oil Conservation Division, I wish to thank you and your staff for
your cooperation during this discharge plan review.

Sincerely,

C

William J. LeMay
Director
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xc:  Jerry Sexton, OCD Hobbs Office



